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September 20, 2022
East Greenbush Community,
Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year!

We are excited to have everyone back to school and on campus in full capacity. The athletic
seasons are off and running, and we are excited to see the players representing Columbia High
School and Goff Middle School in their school uniforms. As we invite everyone back to the
sidelines to cheer on our student-athletes, | would like to take this time to remind our spectators
of a few protocols that are in place to ensure everyone’s safety and enjoyment while at athletic
events.

e Sportsmanship Expectations for players and spectators established by Columbia High
School Athletic Code of Conduct (Page 17), Suburban Scholastic Council and Section 2
Athletics are to be followed at all times.

e Parent Supervision for all students in Grade 8 and below at evening Football games is
required. (Prior to entry into the games, students must be accompanied by an adult who
will be in attendance for the duration the student is at the game.)

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. Go Blue Devils!

Respectfully,
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Ryan Jones
Director of Physical Education, Health and Athletics

Creating Honor and Success


https://egcsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/2022-23-Athletic-Code-of-Conduct-updated.pdf

